Communication
CW (WS) – June 2, 2021
Item(s) # - 3

From: Clerks@vaughan.ca
To: Bellisario, Adelina

Subject:

Date: May-27-21 12:14:23 PM

From: Babak Jamali < > Sent: Thursday, May 27, 2021 11:37 AM

To: Clerks@vaughan.ca

Cc: SouthMapleRatePayers < southmapleratepayers@gmail.com>

Subject: [External] Off-Leash Dog Park

Hello There,

Recently I completed the survey about the Off-Leash Dog Park. I understand one of the proposed locations is the Sports VIllage Park on Hollybush Dr. in Maple.

I expressed my opinion in the survey but want to emphasise that as a resident of Hollybush Drive, I am against placing the off-leash dog park at Sports Village Park.

I believe the park needs more attention in terms of appearance and placement of a kid playground than what is proposed by the City.

Regards, Babak Jamali